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Cyber Intrusions of United States-Based Technology Companies 

March 21, 2022 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) is asking the public for assistance in an investigation involving the compromise of computer networks belonging to 
United States-based technology companies. 

On March 21, 2022, individuals from a group identifying themselves as Lapsus$ posted on a social media platform and alleged to have stolen source code from a 
number of United States-based technology companies. These unidentified individuals took credit for both the theft and dissemination of proprietary data that they 
claim to have illegally obtained. The FBI is seeking information regarding the identities of the individuals responsible for these cyber intrusions. 
 

If you have any information concerning these individuals, please contact your local FBI office, or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate. 

Field Office: San Francisco 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/sanfrancisco
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